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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Friends of Five Wounds and Save 
Our Trails Cleanup   
 Saturday, August 3rd   

 9:00am-12:00pm 
Meet at Olinder Dog Park  
 

Rock Springs Neighborhood 
Cleanup 
 Friday, August 16th    

 Friday, September 20th  

 5:00pm-6:00pm 

 Meet at Rock Springs Park 
 

McKinley/Bonita Neighborhood 
Cleanup  
 Friday, August 9th  
 Friday, September 13th  

 4:00pm-5:30pm 
 

Email Ramona and Dario at 
monieglerma@gmail.com  or CCHC 
at CCHC@sanjose.gov to find out 
where to meet!  
 

Coastal Cleanup Day 
 Saturday, September  21st  

 9:00am-12:00pm 

 Coyote Creek at Phelan Ave next 
to Yerba Buena High School 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Nature’s Beauty of the Month: 

Turkey Vulture! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click above to see more pictures 
on the CCHC Flickr page!      
 
 

Thank you for participating in community efforts to keep 
Coyote Creek clean! 

Friends of Five Wounds Trail and Save Our Trails Cleanup 

 

Volunteers from the Friends of Five Wounds Trail Cleanup pose for a group photo 

 

 
Volunteers from the last Friends of Five Wounds 

Trail and Save Our Trails Cleanup 

 

Friends of Five Wounds Trail 
and Save Our Trails are 
partnering again this 
summer to set up another 
neighborhood cleanup, this 
time near Olinder Dog Park. 
Join us Saturday, August 3rd 
for the second joint cleanup 
this year. 
 
Last April, 50 volunteers 
including residents, students 
with CommUniverCity, and 
members of Downtown 
Streets Team together 
removed 4.96 y3 of trash 
from areas surrounding Five 
Wounds Church. Come this 
Saturday and be a part of 
another community effort to 
keep Coyote Creek clean. 
 
 

mailto:monieglerma@gmail.com
mailto:CCHC@sanjose.gov
http://www.flickr.com/photos/clean_creeks/


 Newly Painted Utility Box on Senter Road 
 
Clean Creeks, Healthy Communities latest community outreach efforts 
involved painting a local utility box along Senter and Keyes Streets in 
order to engage the community in becoming Coyote Creek stewards. Paul 
J. Gonzales with CCHC painted the utility box near Spartan Keyes NAC, 
while future utility boxes are set to be painted by local artists. If you 
would like a utility box to be painted in your area, email 
CCHC@sanjoseca.gov for more information on how to beautify your 
neighborhood and at the same time promote a clean Coyote Creek.  
 
Visit the CCHC Fickr page to see more photos. 
  
 
 

Clean Creeks, Healthy 
Communities 

is a four-year grant-funded 
program dedicated to 

restoring the natural beauty of 
Coyote Creek through reducing 
trash pollution and improving 

water quality.  CCHC will 
address the sources of trash 

pollution by collaborating with 
the homeless, deterring illegal 

dumping, and engaging 
neighbors as stewards of the 

creek.  We are always 
encouraging people to get out 

and explore their creek. 
 

Partners and Funders 
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Thank You! 

SPREAD THE WORD 
 

Tell friends, family members, and neighbors 
about upcoming cleanup events in your area. 
Inform high and college students about cleanup 
events they can participate in to get volunteer 
hours.  
 
More volunteers mean bigger impacts to your 
community.  
 
Remember that community change begins with 
you! 

 
 
 

 
Clean Creeks, Healthy Communities’ Paul J. Gonzales paints utility box on Senter and Keyes 

 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/clean_creeks/sets/72157632975137770/f

